
 
 

Amy Herold, Youth Director 
Cell Phone: 970.978.0870 

Email: herold_amy@hotmail.com 
 

 

Sunday Youth Group 
Date: Sunday, January 7, 2024 

Time: 9:00am 

Place: Youth Room (Church Annex) 

All ages welcome! Snacks will be served! 
 

Next Youth Group Date: Sunday, February 4, 2024 
 

 

 

Let’s Tackle Hunger! 
 
    This is the 6th year that Immanuel’s Youth will be partnering with “Souper Bowl of 
Caring” to give back to our community and help others in need. Beginning on Sunday, 
January 7, 2024 and ending on Super Bowl Sunday (February 11) the youth are asking 
Immanuel’s congregation to kindly consider donating nonperishable food and/or giving 
monetary gifts that will be donated to the 
Weld Food Bank. You can place your food 
donations in the football field located in 
the foyer and monetary donations can be 
placed in the offering plate payable to 
Immanuel but earmarked for Weld Food 
Bank. Let’s work together to be a “game 
changer” in the fight against hunger!  
  



 

 

A special THANK YOU to Pastor Monica, Denise Stricker, 
Janet Willis, Cindy Budde, Janet Crespin, Jacklin Hansen, 
Cheryl Clausen, Katie Denman, and the Youth of Immanuel 
for your help and contributions to the 2023 Christmas 
program and cookie reception! You are truly appreciated! 
 

 

 

THANK YOU to Molly Ward & The Ward Family… 

for another meaningful and successful Christmas Giving Tree 
campaign! We truly appreciate your hard work, organization & 
dedication to this important community outreach project! 
 
   

High school youth, college students, & young adults are invited to: 

Coffee & Conversation 
Sunday, January 21, 2024 

1:00pm 

John Galt Coffee - 709 16th Street, Greeley 
Let Amy know if you will be there by Sunday, January 14. 

 
 

Volunteer Position Available 
Looking for a volunteer that can clean out and organize 
the “Little Lutheran Busy Bags” once a month.  These 
are the goodie bags that are available for children 
during the worship service.  This would be a quick and 
easy volunteer opportunity and training will be 
provided.  If you are interested, please talk to Amy.   

  


